
Project Update: April 2019 

 

In March and April 2019 we travelled along the coast of the state, where the 

population is more concentrated in large cities. So in some places it was not possible 

to find a resident near the fragment to carry out the interviews. In this way meetings 

were marked with managers of the preservation areas belonging to the sugarcane 

mills, whose plantations occupy the whole region and border the forest fragments. 

They could indicate the important people to question about fauna and anthropic 

interventions. 

 

Month Jan-19 Feb-19 March-19 April-19 

Days lasted 5 8 3 4 

N locals visited 15 23 9 11 

People interviewed 51 67 20 17 

Km travelled 1202 15703 417 727 

 

About money, he was tracked, converted and entered quietly into the account, but 

I have not yet had access to it because of the bureaucracy of the bank that is more 

complex with NGOs because of the current government. For now I am still using the 

value obtained by Primates Conservation Incorporated. Next month we plan to close 

this stage of interviews throughout the state, when I will do a partial analysis of the 

data obtained and in the second semester we will do the active searches for the 

monkeys. 

 

 
Left: Researcher in observatory observing remnant of vegetation that makes border 

between the lagoon Mundaú and the city of Pilar. Right: Ecological reserve belonging 

to the sugarcane mill where an interview was made with the manager 

 
Left: Photo with manager after completing the questionnaire on the forest remaining 

belongings of the sugarcane mill. Right: Example of dwelling house living near forest 

fragment. 


